From: Audrey Hirsch

To: J1SS Exhibits
Subject: Statement in support of SB 1606
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 8:38:27 PM

I write in support of SB 1606 because | am a parent of a wonderful 20-year-old son with
disabilities. No Oregonian with a disability should be without needed support in a hospital. My
son has significant health issues and every time he has spent time in a hospital, family
members have been there to make the time more normal and less frightening. Abrupt changes
to daily routines, like being in a hospital, are very stressful and confusing to many people with

a disability, not just my son.

Thank you, Audrey Hirsch, Stayton



